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Call for Papers

The 3rd ProSign Conference will be held at the School of Philology, University of Belgrade (Serbia) on October 19 and 20, 2018.
This conference focuses on aspects of teaching and learning sign languages as second languages, with a particular focus on how the Common European Framework of Reference for Languages (CEFR) and the European Language Portfolio (ELP) has been leveraged in the teaching and learning of sign languages. 
Papers and posters are invited from researchers or practitioners in sign language teaching and learning to focus on an aspect of the conference theme:
· The teaching and learning of L2 sign languages for B and/or C level CEFR competency
· Sign language learner experiences in the L2 classroom
· Effective ways of leveraging CEFR in sign language teaching and learning
· Using the European Language Portfolio to promote learner autonomy
· Material development and use in the classroom: selection criteria 
· Affective factors influencing sign language learning (e.g. motivation)
· Testing and assessing L2 sign language competence
· A competency based Sign Language Teacher Profile
Abstract Proposals & Conference Enquiries
Papers are invited for presentations of 20 minutes + 10 minutes for questions. Poster proposals are also welcome. 
A title and 2 minutes (International Sign) or 200 word (English)(maximum) should be submitted by Friday 4 May 2018 to: conference@cefr4sl.eu or send via https://signlanguage.wetransfer.com.


For any other enquiries, please contact: conference@cefr4sl.eu
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